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Empowering learners for their future 
TERM 3 

School staff return to school on Monday 18 July 

Students return on Tuesday 19 July 

 

Where has this Term gone? I can’t believe it is the last week of Term 2 already. 

Time flies when you are having fun! 

ASSEMBLY 

 

Congratulations to all those very worthy recipients of awards at 

last weeks final school assembly.  

Special mention to our Bronze Award winners: 

Darby Cattle, Isla Mayall, Chloe Bischard, Mikayla Caldow. 

 

 

 

GRIFFITH SMALL SCHOOLS ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

The Griffith Small Schools Athletics Carnival will be held at Westend Oval 

tomorrow commencing at 9.30am. All students in Years 3-6 are participating. 

Please bring plenty of warm clothes for the day. It will be very chilly!  

This is the qualifying carnival for the next level. 

SMALL SCHOOLS SPELLING BEE 

On Wednesday, all primary students (Year 3-6) will be participating in the Small 

Schools Spelling Bee. This will be via videoconference. There will be a Junior 

Section for Years 3 and 4 and a senior Section for Years 5 and 6. Everyone has 

been doing lots of practice and are excited about competing against students 

from other schools in our Small Schools Network. 

LIBRARY TRAINING DAY 

Also on Wednesday, Miss Clark and Mrs Castle will be doing some training from 

12.30 – 1.30pm on “Oliver” the new library system that is being implemented 

across the state. Mrs Castle has been doing lots of necessary tasks that are 

required before the school can complete the transition. 
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PLAYGROUP 

Playgroup will also here on Wednesday for their regular fortnightly group. It is 

great to see the interaction between our present and future students of 

Weethalle Public School. 

SRC MINI FETE 

The SRC Mini Fete will be held here at school from 11.00am. There will be many 

interesting stalls, raffles and guessing competitions operating. These have been 

totally planned, organised and will be run by the SRC. It is their major 

fundraiser for the year. The canteen will be running a BBQ for lunch. 

We are looking forward to having lots of parents and community members join us 

in supporting SRC projects around the school. The Envirochamps project this 

year is to create a nature mural on the brick hitwall. Attached to this 

newsletter is an SRC Mini Fete poster. 

 

HOW 2Learn 

Habit of Mind Award – Congratulations to Sophie Davey who 

received this award for asking interesting and insightful 

questions to help with her learning. Well done Sophie. 

 

PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 

Congratulations to Henry Luelf who has now completed his 

2016 Premier’s Reading Challenge. Please encourage your child to read books on 

the list so that we can get 100% of students finished again this year. The 

holidays are a great time to enjoy reading. 

L3 TRAINING 

Miss Clark will be attending L3 training in Griffith on Thursday and will be taking 

Personal Leave on Friday. 

 

Thank you everyone for all the support you have 

provided to our school in so many ways. Have a safe 

and relaxing holiday break. It is certainly well 

deserved. 

 

Keep smiling and be happy 

Cheryle 

 

 
 
 
 

 



LIBRARY BOOKS 

All library books need to be returned to the School Library by Friday 1 July. 

There won’t be any more borrowing this term as we are changing over to our new 

Library operating program. 

TERM 2 DATES 
Tuesday 28 June – Small Schools Athletics 

Thursday 30 June – SRC Mini Fete 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

Tuesday 2 August – Education Week Open Day 

Community Luncheon 

Weethalle Community Hall 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

TERM 2 – 2016 

1 July   Simone Hall 

If you are unable to do the day you are rostered on, 

please swap with someone else. If you are unable to find 

someone, give me a call on 0429 126 651. 

Simone Hall 

P & C NEWS 

Thankyou to those people that attended our last meeting. Our next meeting will 

be held on Wednesday 27 July at 5.00 pm. 

 

SRC FETE – LUNCH 

There will be a BBQ available for lunch on Thursday 30 June 

Sausage sandwich   $2.00 

Sausage sandwich & coleslaw $2.50 

Rissole sandwich    $3.00 

Rissole sandwich & coleslaw  $3.50 

Tea/Coffee & Milo   $1.50 

Fruit Boxes    $1.00 

Milk Box     $1.50 

Please order lunch by Recess. 

Any cakes, slices, biscuits that are donated for morning tea will be greatly 

appreciated. 

THERE WILL BE NO CANTEEN AT RECESS. 



 

NRL Holiday Clinic 

FUN / FITNESS / FRIENDS 

Choose any of the venues & Come along this School Holidays to enjoy an 

awesome Rugby League Experience 

EW Moore oval Griffith. Monday 4th July. 10am – 1pm 
Ron Crow Oval West Wyalong Wednesday 6th July 10am – 1pm 
Leeton High School Ovals Leeton. Friday July 8th. 10am – 1pm 

Cost - $40 (Includes NRL Footy pack as seen above) 

Age – Girls and Boys aged 5 to 12 

To register -  

1. http://www.playnrl.com/programs/ 

2. Type the chosen region into the search panel 

3. Click on the Clinic 

4. Follow the link for more details. 

5.  

For more information or assistance please contact: 

Bryson Snowden  

NRL Game Development Officer South West NSW: 0429 600 130 
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